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Comments: This is a very bad idea with profound effects on our wildlife. I have lived in  Elk Run in Basalt for over

30 years we should change our name to NO Elk Run. Herds of elk would winter at Guido Meyers tree farm .

Guido explained Ever since they put in the Albany trail the elk have never came back. People with or without

dogs are better then any fence.. While hunting this year I came across an elk biologist HE TOLD ME THE Elk

have changed  their migrating routs and no longer come up west Sopis creek. One more trail above Red stone

and we can fence them all out .Between People, Mountain loins and wolves  no wonder all the big elf herds are

gone .May be we should listen to the elk biologist, DOW,NEPA, OR A LOCAL RANCHER 


